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mountains where the soil is
poor and living conditions
extremely harsh. In some
places the Nunu must walk
long distances to collect
water from the nearest
source.

Location: Numbering
31,928 speakers at the
time of the 1982 Chinese
language census, the Nunu
people of Guangxi increased
to more than 48,000 by the
end of the twentieth century.
They are one of 11 distinct
Bunu subgroups, each
speaking a different
language. The Bunu totaled
439,000 people in 1982.
Nunu communites are
located in the northwestern
part of the Guangxi Zhuang
Autonomous Region: in
Lingyun, Tianlin, Fengshan,
and Donglan counties.
Identity: In most other
countries, the Nunu would
be classified as a distinct
minority group in their own
right. In China, however,
they have been tucked away
as part of the Bunu who, in
turn, have been included
under the official Yao
nationality. Because of this
classification, few people
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He is not afraid, but he is
not daring. In front of a
Chinese, he is as a dog
before a tiger.… He is like
a large child who follows
you, but who never precedes
you.”1
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